
WARNING 

The fraud case which disguises as an Embassy staff 

July 26, 2021 

 Nepal Police arrested four Nepali as a fraud case on July 19, 2021. As per the 

information by the police, the four criminals deceived victims to pay the 

commission fee for the working visa in Japan. They made a  fake Facebook 

account under the Japanese-like name, pretending as a staff of the Japanese 

Embassy and communicated with the victims suggesting to obtain working visa 

for Japan, requested them to pay the commission fee to issue visa for them. 

 

Please be aware, the Japanese Embassy never contact individuals 

suggesting them to obtain visa in any cases. 

Moreover, the Government of Japan has halted the acceptance of visa 

application for working visa as a border control measure on COVID-

19. (The details of border control measures are available from the 

website below) 

https://www.mofa.go.jp/mofaj/ca/fna/page22_003381.html 


